
 

 

 

 

December 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

PWC Insight into Careers – Wednesday 5th February 2020 

 

A level business students are offered the opportunity to attend a PwC Insight into careers on Wednesday 5th 

February 2020, leaving from school at 12.50pm and returning at 5.30pm.   

 

We have 4 spaces which are being offered on a first come, first served basis. 

 

The students would be expected to dress smartly ie no ripped jeans. This is going to be a focused 4 hour 

workshop event with PwC for year 12 who are looking to get into the technology or accountancy sector.  

 

During the event they will take part in workshops led by leading professionals within the company, network 

with PwC staff and hear all about their work experience and degree apprenticeship opportunities with some 

possible fast tracks on offer!  

 

Please sign and return the parent’s consent form and the permission slip attached to confirm your child’s 
attendance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J Fleming 

Curriculum Leader of Business, Law & Economics 

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

To: Mrs J Fleming - Curriculum Leader of Business, Law & Economics 

 

 

PWC Insight into Careers - Wednesday 5th February 2020 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend PWC Insight on Wednesday 

5th February and will make arrangement to collect my child from 

Sackville School at 5.30pm. 

 

 

Parent/Carer name (please sign) ____________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer name (please print) ____________________________________________ 

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email address ___________________________________________________________ 

 

 



 

 
 


